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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

March 24, 2017

TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Agriculture, Water & Rural Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB720 by Perry (Relating to rules regarding the carcasses of certain birds or animals.), As

Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend a provision of the Parks and Wildlife Code relating to Parks and Wildlife
Commission rulemaking authority.  The bill would allow the Commission by rule to modify or
eliminate statutory requirements and definitions relating to possession and transportation
of legally harvested animal carcasses, the final destination of such carcasses, and the final
processing of birds, in addition to current law that allows the Commission by rule to modify or
eliminate statutory requirements related to the tagging of legally harvested animals. 

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 802 Parks and Wildlife Department
LBB Staff: UP, SZ, MWl
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